
SCIENCE FACULTY
This week the Year 9 and Year 10 Science students
have been participating in the Education Perfect
Sustainability Oceans Competition.

Through the Module Let It Grow Year 10 students
have been creating a native tree garden and planting
colourful plants.

Congratulations to our NCEA Level 2 and 3 Science
students, who through hard work and commitment
have achieved an Internal Assessment at Excellence
this term.  They are: Laura Hunt, Sian Hobbs, Paige
Martin, Henry Murchie, Kiera Mansell, Samuel
Connolly, Luke Coles and Callum Raine .

Empowering learners to succeed

Semester One, Week Seventeen -  Tuesday 6th June- Friday 9th June 2023

WAIKATO CROSS COUNTRY
What a superb day at Waipuna Park,
Tauranga for our athletes to be
running in the Waikato Bay of Plenty
Secondary Schools Cross Country
Championships.   

CHESS
Today six of our students braved the cold to be at the College at
7:30am. Armed with only their wit, they took part in the Senior
Power Regional Chess Tournament in Hamilton. During this
event they competed in teams and as individuals against many
other schools from the region. They excitedly competed for a
chance to qualify for the Chess Power Teams National Finals
and the Champions' Trophy. Most importantly, our students
were exposed to a brand new experience and were true
ambassadors of Ōtorohanga College throughout the day. 


